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The information contained in this message is legally privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you 

are hereby notified that use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this message is prohibited. If you have received this message in 

error, please notify us immediately. Thank you. 

He ture no nga korero katoa kei roto o tenei karere, no reira, kia tupato. Mehemea kaore matau kaua e mau. Me whakamohiotia atu ki to Tari, 

me te mea nana I tono mai. E Tika Hoki. 

 

Regional Public Health, Community Health Building, Hutt Hospital, Private Bag 31907, Lower Hutt 

Phone: 04 570 9002 Fax: 04 570 9211 Email: rph@huttvalleydhb.org.nz 

To: General Practices, Pharmacists, After-Hours Centres and Emergency Departments in the 

greater Wellington and Wairarapa regions 

From: Dr Craig Thornley, Medical Officer of Health 

Date: 27 February 2021 

Title: Ministry of Health CODE WHITE: Change of Alert Levels - 27/02/2021 
 

Please distribute the following information from the Ministry of Health to relevant staff in your organisation.  

All public health alerts are available at www.rph.org.nz/publichealthalerts 

Change of Alert Levels 

SUBJECT: 

Change of Alert Levels - 27/02/2021 

FURTHER INFORMATION: 

As you may have heard this evening, Cabinet has raised the Alert Level in Auckland to Level 3 as 

from 0600 28 February and the rest of New Zealand at Alert Level 2 for a period of 7 days.   

This has come after the notification of 2 new cases in the community in Auckland, one of whom 

has been potentially infectious from Sunday 21 February.  There are a number of locations of 

interest which are available on the Ministry’s website.   

During this time people may have traveled to various parts of New Zealand.  The advice is that 

people who attended the locations of interest call HealthLine on 0800 3585453, get tested and 

then follow the instructions provided.  Anyone symptomatic should also get tested.  This may 

increase testing at your locations over the next week, so we are asking you to be prepared for this. 

We are alerting you so that you can: 

 Be prepared for increased testing volumes (consider your Covid Testing Centres and any 

pop-up testing locations required) 

 Be prepared for contact from people who were in the locations of interest 

https://www.health.govt.nz/our-work/diseases-and-conditions/covid-19-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-health-advice-public/contact-tracing-covid-19/covid-19-contact-tracing-locations-interest
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 Notify your labs of the likelihood of increasing testing numbers 

 Update HealthPoint with any changes to testing locations or hours of service. 

  

Guidance for those who have been at a location of interest at the relevant time period varies 

depending on the level of risk at that location. Consult the Locations of Interest table on the 

Ministry of Health website for specific advice. 

Please inform anyone you think needs to be aware of this situation. 

https://www.health.govt.nz/our-work/diseases-and-conditions/covid-19-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-health-advice-public/contact-tracing-covid-19/covid-19-contact-tracing-locations-interest#current

